
 

Bus or School Cancellations 

 

With winter weather already here, we want to share some important reminders for families.  

 

When an inclement weather or extreme cold or day is declared, school transportation 

(including buses and taxis) are cancelled in the morning and afternoon. Schools will remain 

open.  If you drive your child to school, or your child takes alternate transportation, you must 

make arrangements for your child to get home at the end of the day. Please call the school if 

your child will not be attending school on those days. Students will not be penalized for missing 

school on these days.  

 

There may be rare instances when emergency winter events occur and we need to close all 

schools and Board locations. Please take the time to make plans in the event of an emergency 

school closure.  

 

Information about transportation cancellations and Board closures will be shared through local 

media, Board and school website and on twitter @YRDSB.  

 

Our process for extreme cold, inclement weather and emergency weather days are outlined in 

the Board’s Severe Weather policy, which has been recently updated and is available for public 

comment. Seeking feedback from staff and community members, including parents/guardians, 

is an important part of the review process. All policies available for comment are sent to school 

council chairs and are posted on the Board website, along with information about how to provide 

feedback. 

http://www.yrdsb.ca/schools/pages/Transportation.aspx
http://www.yrdsb.ca/
https://twitter.com/YRDSB
http://www.yrdsb.ca/boarddocs/Documents/PP-inclementweatherandemergencyconditionsdays-152.0.pdf
http://www.yrdsb.ca/AboutUs/Policy/Pages/Policies-for-Comment.aspx

